
Hello students and parents! 
  
We are so excited that we finally get to see you in person! We’ve missed you and we’re 
looking forward to being with you again on Wednesday night if you are comfortable joining 
us. However, for the safety of your families and for our team, we will be requiring you and your 
students to follow certain policies and procedures. Please review the following information 
carefully. Thank you in advance for your cooperation!  
  
If you or your student answer “yes” to any of these questions, we respectfully require that you 
join us online since we will be continuing to stream Wednesday night live on YouTube. 

• Have you had a fever in the last 14 days? 
• Have you been told to quarantine by a medical or government official in  

the last 14 days? 
• Have you had a persistent cough of shortness of breath in the last 14 days? 

  
Please prepare to follow these guidelines on Wednesday night: 

• Masks are no longer required; however, if you prefer wearing a mask please know that 
you are welcome to wear one. 

• Maintaining social distancing will be required at all times.  
• Students and parent volunteers who arrive in the same vehicle will be allowed to sit 

together. Otherwise, you will be required to sit with three seats separating you. No 
exceptions. 

• No food will be allowed. 
• Please bring your own reusable water bottle as the water fountains are turned off. 

  
Drop-off, seating, and pick-up procedures: 

• Doors to the Worship Center open at 7pm. 
• Once you arrive, proceed to the courtyard maintaining social distance from staff and 

other students at all times. 
• You will be ushered to a seat in the Worship Center. Only students who arrived in the 

same car together will be allowed to sit next to each other. Otherwise, you will be 
seated with three seats of separation between you and others. No exceptions. 

• Before being seated, you will walk-up to one of our designated locations to have your 
temperature taken.  Anyone registering a 100.4º temperature or higher will be asked 
to visit another time.  

• From there, students will be ushered to their seats in the sanctuary. 
• During the event, you will be required to remain in your seat and maintain social 

distancing. Restrooms are available for use. 
• After the event, you will be dismissed by rows to maintain social distancing and exit the 

Worship Center into the parking lot.  
• Parents should plan to pick up students at 8:30 pm. 

  
WE CANNOT WAIT TO SEE YOU! 


